

Knowledgebase > Application and Online Services Help > Zoom > Changes to Zoom in April 7, 2020 Update (version 4.6.10)

Changes to Zoom in April 7, 2020 Update (version 4.6.10)

David Raco - 2020-04-09 - Comments (0) - Zoom

On April 7, 2020, Zoom changed the layout of the meeting screen in their desktop client. This article will highlight what changed so that you can remain productive in your Zoom meetings. You can read all about the rationale for these changes, and find helpful instructions, on Zoom's blog. If you still have questions, please contact your Computing Coordinator or call the IT Helpdesk at 541-552-6900.

The screenshot below highlights the main changes to the Zoom meeting window. You may need to right-click the image and open it in a new tab in order to see it at its full size and resolution. You could also save the image to your computer and open it.